
OUR MISSION IS TO: 
Glen Gilzean

Supervisor of Elections
119 W. Kaley St. 
Orlando, FL 32806 
Orange County, Florida 

Ensure the integrity of the electoral process. 
Enhance public confidence. 

Encourage citizen participation. 

CANVASSING BOARD NOTICE 

The Orange County Canvassing Board meeting scheduled for 

Monday, March 18, 2024 at 2:00 p.m.

has been CANCELED due to an insufficient number of 

vote-by-mail ballots needing to be canvassed. 

Any ballots needing to be canvassed will be addressed by the 

Canvassing Board at their advertised meeting on 

Tuesday, March 19, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. 

Cure Affidavit notices have been sent to voters with 

vote-by-mail signature deficiencies. 

This notice has been posted at the following locations: 

 Orange County Supervisor of Elections Website www.ocfelections.gov 

 Orange County Supervisor of Elections Office

119 West Kaley Street, Orlando ■ Reply to: Post Ottice Hox 562001, Orlando, Horida 32856 
Phone (407) 836-2070 ■ Fax (407) 254-6596 ■ TDD (407) 422-4833 ■ Internet: www.ocfelections.com 




